
 
        

 

  

   

 

       
    

    
  

                    

      

 

  

     
                

      

 

         
           

            
    

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

      

230 The Esplanade, Toronto ON M5A 4J6 slna@slna.ca, www.slna.ca 

September 4, 2017 

Toronto and East York Community Council 
Attn: Ellen Devlin 
City Hall, 2nd Floor, West 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto ON M5H 2N2 

Re: TE26.29 – 75 The Esplanade – Zoning Amendment 

Dear Councillors: 

The St. Lawrence Neighbourhood Association is a registered not-for-profit organisation, founded 
in 1982, it represents residents who live in the area bounded by Yonge and Parliament and 
Queen and the rail berm. 

The SLNA supports this zoning amendment and looks forward to the community benefits this 
development will provide. We are pleased to see that 10% of the total number of units will be 
family-sized units. We appreciate that there have been fruitful discussions with the residents in 
the surrounding area and ensuring a pedestrian clearway easement along Church Street. 

Sincerely, 

Suzanne Kavanagh 
President 

cc. Councillor Pam McConnell 
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